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Tuesday 7th February 2017 
Dear Parents,  
 
We enjoyed a very successful ‘Prayer Spaces’ morning last Wednesday. Pupils took 
the chance to share their hopes, thoughts and prayers in a carousel of fun activities. 
We transformed the hall into a multi-sensory zone with lights, decorations, a giant 
world map, a paddling pool and even a gazebo! It was a valuable time for reflection 
that created a happy buzz through the school.  
 
We have also welcomed 3 new pupils this term who are settling in wonderfully 
thanks to the warm welcome of our school community. Thank you as always for your 
support. 
 
Head lice 
We have had a number of cases of head lice at school. Please check your child’s hair 
and treat head lice if you find any. 
 
For more information, please visit http://www.nhs.uk/Conditions/Head-lice/ for 
latest NHS advice on detection and treatment. 
 
E-Safety Workshop for Parents: Wednesday 15th February, 2pm – 3pm 
Today is Safer Internet Day and we have delivered key messages to pupils about e-
safety. Please try to attend our session for parents with PC Theresa Broad, our 
Neighbour Schools Officer, on Wednesday 15th February from 2pm – 3pm. This will 
provide information to help parents with the challenges of keeping children safe 
online. The workshop is free; please try and join us in the hall from 2pm.  
 

http://www.nhs.uk/Conditions/Head-lice/


West Sussex County Council 

Feel free to try out the quiz at https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-
day/2017/safer-internet-day-2017-quiz to see how much your child knows about 
staying safe online.  
 
Diary Dates 

 Wednesday 15th February 2pm – 3pm: E-Safety workshop for parents with PC 

Broad   

 Friday 17th February: Change for a Change FOTS fund raiser 

 Monday 20th February: half-term break 

 Monday 27th February: school closed for INSET 

 Tuesday 28th February: pupils return to school for  2nd half of Spring Term 

 Wednesday 1st March: Storyteller Workshops (KS1 and KS2) 

 Thursday 2nd March: World Book Day 

 Monday 13th March: Movie Week 

 Monday 13th March: Scholastics Book Fair at school all week 

 Tuesday 28th March 5:30pm – 7:30pm: Parent Consultations 

 Thursday 30th March 2pm – 5pm: Parent Consultations 

 Monday 10th April: Easter holidays begin 

 Sunday 23rd April: FOT’S Trot Family Fun Run 

 Monday 24th April: pupils return to school for Summer Term 

 Monday 1st May: bank holiday 

 Monday 8th May: SATS Week (Year 6 national tests in maths, reading and 

grammar, punctuation and spelling). 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Scott Reece  
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